Islesboro Town Building Committee

October 11, 2011

The Islesboro Town Building Committee met at 4:00pm on the date indicated above in the town office
building room. Members present were: David Pendleton, Sandy Randlett, Frank Start and Grayson

Hartley.
The committee reviewed Ron Gallant’s letter to the town officials regarding the bids on the town
building roof. It was the opinion of the committee members that this was a matter for the town officials

to deal with and not the building committee.

It was the unanimous opinion of the committee members that the function of the building committee is
to identify needed maintenance projects on town buildings and property, but it is the responsibility of
the town officials to plan and supervise the measures to be taken to correct the maintenance project as

identified.
The committee decided to meet every two weeks and review the condition of the town buildings and

property and recommend needed maintenance.

The next meeting will be at 4:bOpm on October 25 at the Alice L. Pendleton Library.

Grayson Hartley reported that the Town Manager had recommended that the committee meet with
Fred Porter and Murt Durkee to review their office needs.

The meeting adjourned at 5:00pm.




